
 
 

Date: August 1, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Supersede for FCC ID: JNZB00050, Granted Date: 2022/7/25 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD., would like to supersede Test Report and Internal Photos. Due to 
the model of the battery of test report and internal photo need to be corrected. We have update the 
information in Test Report and Internal Photos. 
The superseded documents are listed as below: 
 

Original File name Newly File name 
Test Report rev Test Report rev2 

Internal Photos rev1 Internal Photos rev2 
 

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Paul Zahra / Senior manager, Compliance Engineering 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
Tel: +1-510-713-5436 
E-mail: pzahra@logitech.com 
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